
MISSION PLAN FOR SUSTAINABILITY OF FIET & KMUTT

On September 10-12, 2020,  Phetchaburi Province, Faculty of Industrial Education and Technology organized
a seminar for the management team and KMUTT supporters under the topic “Mission Plan for Sustainability of
FIET & KMUTT.” During the seminar, the new guideline for the Faculty was discuseed  while taking into
account the “New Normal” situation around Thailand. It is necessary to build and raise understanding,
commitment, and participation of all groups to achieve KMUTT goals.


